
 J.L. Ilsley High School 

PROJECT STATUS REPORT 
October 2019 

Marco Group will make every effort to minimize impacts on neighbors and will follow HRM construction 
guidelines including site access, traffic control, and noise restrictions. 

 

 

General Project Information Contacts re: Concerns 
Project Management: NS Transportation and  
                                        Infrastructure Renewal  
 
 
Design Consulting:       Harvey Architecture 
 
 
General Contractor:    Marco Group 

Construction:           Stephen Ling, Site Superintendent 
                                   902-292-4158 
 
Site Configuration: Kent Walker, Project Manager 
                                   902-817-8122 
 
General Project:     Krista Ranahan, DTIR Project Manager 
                                  902-722-1207 or 
                                  Krista.Ranahan@novascotia.ca 

 

 

 
 

Current Activities 

Work underway 

 Exterior utility relocates, temporary site fencing install 
Work Upcoming 

 Excavation and foundations 

 Rock Breaking 
Overall Project Status 

 Preliminary work ongoing, no delays foreseen  
 

SAFETY NOTICE 
This is an active construction site. No persons are allowed on site without appropriate protective equipment as directed by the 
Marco Group construction signage posted at both site entrances. If you have an issue that you wish to discuss, please contact 

the appropriate person as listed above. 
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New High School project in Halifax to replace the former J.L. Ilsley High School 

 The new school will be a modern, progressive learning environment, optimizing opportunities on the very 
tight site 

 

 The design of the new school will allow the existing school to remain occupied throughout the 
construction phases of the project with safety as the number one priority 


